
I strongly oppose HB 3063. 
 
The government should have no right to mandate what a parent injects into their child.  
If a parent chooses, for whatever reason, not to have all immunizations (approximately 19 at this time), 
the child should not be banned from public education.  
 
Cindy Tobiasson 
 


